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LUKOIL SUPPORTS RENOVATION OF THE PARK IN BELGRADE

LUKOIL SERBIA (daughter company PAO "LUKOIL") implemented a significant
socially responsible project of financial support for the renovation of the park
located in New Belgrade. The renovation of the park in Block 21 included complex
works on the construction of a children's playground and basketball court, and a
corner for quiet rest, as well as the lawn restoring.

To the delight of the youngest members of society, the children's playground now
contains children's props and developmentally educational games on it. A chess
table has been installed in the quiet rest area. The entire area is completed with
adequate park furniture. The planting of more than 200 pieces of different
decorative bushes and trees will be carried out in the fall. All works were carried
out in accordance with the prescribed standards and regulations on user safety.

This project was implemented in accordance with the Cooperation Agreement that
LUKOIL SRBIJA and the City of Belgrade have been maintaining since 2016 in
order to support important city projects and initiatives in the fields of culture,
ecology, sports and social programs.


